
Kerrville Folk Festival Foundation – B-Lot RV Area Pet Policy

Effective beginning 2024, we will be permitting pets to stay in RVs in the reserved RV
sites located in Lot B on the Lamb Creek property (across Hwy 16 to the east). Pets are
not allowed on the Festival Grounds. If you would like to reserve an RV space in the
Lamb Creek Park, please call the office at (830) 257-3600.

The following rules apply:

- No tent camping in the Lamb Creek park
- No more than 3 pets may be kept in any RV
- Pets must be kept on a leash when outside the RV
- Pets must be in RVs and must have air conditioning on
- Pets are nor permitted on the Festival grounds
- Pets are not to be left outside unattended at any time
- Pets cannot show any signs of aggression towards people or other animals
- Pets should not bark incessantly
- All pet waste must be picked up and property disposed of

Any violation of these rules may result in expulsion from the RV facility and/or expulsion
from the Festival with no refund.


